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Enter To Win a $500 Home Depot Gift Certificate 

 
 

The National Association of Green Agents and Brokers (NAGAB) developed the Energy Conservation Kit that you 
received from your REALTORTM. This kit allows you to quickly and easily identify home energy-saving solutions 
that minimize energy usage, and reduce your home operating dollars. If you are planning any renovations that 
involve energy-saving initiatives, the kit will guide you to additional information on rebates and grants. 
 

With funding from Ontario’s Ministry of the Environment Community Go Green Fund, NAGAB is collecting 
information to determine what role home buyers play in the role of energy conservation. This pilot project will 
track and report on how well-adopted the kit is, and how many of the suggestions you and other home have 
either implemented or considered implementing.  From this information, NAGAB will calculate province-wide 
green house gas (GHG) emission reductions achieved by participating homeowners in helping meet the 
Government of Ontario’s goals for reducing GHGs emissions as part of its climate change plan.    
 

Once you have reviewed the kit, and considered any of the recommendations contained within it, we ask that 
you take a few minutes to complete the survey found at http://76.70.25.123:8080/fmi/iwp/cgi?-db=survey&-
loadframes . Participation in the survey automatically enters you into a draw for a $500 Home Depot gift 
certificate, and provides us with the necessary information to calculate the GHG emissions savings. 
 

Your privacy is important to us – we will not use any of the personal information you provide except to calculate 
the potential GHG emissions savings. Your name, e-mail address, and any other information will not be provided 
to any other organization without your express, written permission. We appreciate your participation in this 
initiative. If you win the gift certificate, we will contact your BROKER and ask them to contact you directly to 
award you the prize.  
 
Please note that all information collected by NAGAB for the purposes of the Kit distribution, or for the survey, 
will be done so in accordance with the Personal Information Protection and Electronics Document Act (PIPEDA). 
If you require additional information on NAGAB’s compliance with PIPEDA, please contact us at info@nagab.org.  
 

We thank you for your interest in the environment, and for your commitment to making a difference. It is our 
hope that the Energy Conservation Kit assists you in saving energy, and maximizing your home’s energy dollars. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Elden Freeman 
NAGAB Executive Director 
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